
 
 
 
 
November 23, 2006 
 
 
Federal Communications Commission 
Authorization and Evaluation Division 
7435 Oakland Mills Road 
Columbia, MD  21046 
 
Re: VXA-220 (FCC ID:  K6610723X20) 
 
Gentlemen: 
 
Vertex Standard Co., Ltd. requests acceptance of the labeling location proposal described 
below for transceivers bearing FCC ID:  K6610723X20. 
 
The subject transceivers are compact, handheld models (as shown in the below photos) 
and there is no area to fit the label on the surface.  Also, the surface area of the panel is of 
a rough texture and a label would not stay affixed. 

  



  

 



 



 
 

Because the majority of the transceiver housing is composed of display, speaker, 
operating controls and a removable battery pack, there is limited space available to attach 
the required label that contains the FCC ID.    The battery pack is removable so putting 
the label on the back is not an option.  For this reason, we propose placing the label, 
which contains the FCC identifier inside the battery compartment as shown below: 
 



 
 
 
Should you have any questions regarding this, please advise. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
Vertex Standard Co., Ltd. 
 
Mr. Moto Kurihara 
Group Leader of Engineering Division 

 


